
 

 

CITY OF ROCKLIN 
 

NOTICE OF VACANCY – PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The City of Rocklin encourages residents to apply for positions on city boards and commissions 
that have vacancies in 2017. 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that one (1) unscheduled vacancy has occurred on the Planning 
Commission for a term covering the period through June 30, 2018.  Applicants must be 
residents of the City of Rocklin, 18 years of age or older, and a registered voter. 
 

Information regarding the appointment may be obtained by calling the City Clerk at 916-625-
5588, www.rocklin.ca.us, or in person at Rocklin City Hall, 3970 Rocklin Road. 
 

This notice was duly posted no later than 20 days after the vacancy occurred as required by 
law.  Final appointment to the Commission shall not be made by the Council for at least 10 
working days after posting of this notice.  In the event that no applicants express an interest in 
this position, the position will remain vacant until filled. 
 
Dated and Posted:  January 06, 2017          
        Barbara Ivanusich, City Clerk 

http://www.rocklin.ca.us/

